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NEWSLETTER TEMPLATE COPY
Newsletter headline: YOUR ORGANIZATION and Kidde Launch Carbon Monoxide Alarm Awareness Campaign
Newsletter copy: We are excited to be working with Kidde to promote ‘Beat the Beep,’ a campaign aimed at educating YOUR CITY/COUNTY residents on replacing expired carbon monoxide (CO) alarms.

As you may recall, the Carbon Monoxide Poisoning Prevention Act went into effect on July 1, 2011, which required all single-family California homes with an attached garage or fossil fuel source to install CO alarms within the home. Because the sensors in CO alarms have a limited lifespan, alarms purchased by YOUR CITY/COUNTY residents in 2011 may start sounding an end-of-life warning beep at some point this year. When your home CO alarms begin beeping, replace the entire unit immediately.
For more information on CO safety, visit www.beatthebeep.com. 
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